
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer Term 

Friday  21st July 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Welcome to the final newsletter of 

the academic year. Once again, time 

has flown by and we say goodbye to 

our Y6 children next week. Please join 

us at St Oswald’s at 2pm on  

Wednesday for their Leavers’ Service. 

Thank you all, once again, for your continued support this 

year. We hope you all have an enjoyable summer and look 

forward to welcoming you back on Wednesday 6th  

September. 

 

KS2 Summer Show 

We would like to say another huge thank you to 

those of you who came to see ‘The Sound of Music’. 

The children worked incredibly hard practising 

their songs and performed incredibly well.  

Performing on stage takes practice and courage 

and the show could not happen without the hard 

work of children, staff and parents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Dinners 

Today we have had an audit of our school dinners 

and kitchen. The auditor was extremely impressed 

at the standard of food on offer, lovely children 

and welcoming atmosphere. This was great  

feedback to have.  

 

Key Dates 

Wednesday 26th July - Leavers Service St  

Oswald’s 2pm start. 

 

 

 

 

EYFS/KS1 Teddy Bears’ Picnic 

Reception and KS1 have had their Teddy Bears’ 

picnic today. Despite the weather, this was a lovely 

occasion enjoyed  by  

everyone. The children are 

rightly proud of their work 

and enjoyed sharing it with 

parents.  

 

 

 

Brereton Bear Festival 

The Bears are out and about so why not see how 

many you can find!  Programmes are £5 and      

available from school, St Oswald’s church or the 

Bear’s Head.  

The Bear Festival Car Boot is on Saturday 5th   

August 3-6pm at school. 

The festival ends of Sunday 13th August with a 

special service at church before the Picnic in the 

Park finale.  Bring your picnic and enjoy the       

sunshine! 

 

 

 

 
 

Today we would like to celebrate the fantastic 

SATs results achieved by our Y6 children this 

year. We are rightly proud of the  

achievements of all children at Brereton who  

progress well and achieve high standards. 

Our test results are well above the national  

average and are thanks to the hard work and  

dedication of the children, staff and parents. 

As we prepare to say goodbye, we would like to say 

a huge well done and congratulations Y6. 

 

 

 

 


